

Stantonbury Parish Office, 126 Kingsfold Bradville, Milton Keynes, MK13 7DX Telephone: 01908 227201

Website: www.stantonbury-pc.org.uk Email: info@stantonburyparishcouncil.org.uk 2018

Minutes of the Meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering Group Held on **Monday 17**th **February 2020** at 10.30am At Stantonbury Parish Office, 126 Kingsfold, Bradville

	15-minute session for members of the public to speak	Action
20/19	Present:	
	Cllr S. Agintas (SA)	
	Cllr G Davidson (GAD) Chair	
	Cllr S. Kennedy (SK)	
	Mr D. Kent (DK)	
	Cllr P Kirkham (PK)	
	Mr J. Mountford (JM)	
	Cllr C. Northwood (CN)	
	Mr R. Wilde (RW)	
	Lisa Emmanuel (LE) - Project Manager	
	Sue Tozer - Minute Taker	
21/19	Apologies for absence:	
	Mr G. Lewis	
	Cllr M Millen	
	Cllr L Morgan	
	Ms H. Nicolson	
22/19	Declarations of interest:	
	None	
23/19	Chairman's Remarks:	
	GAD recorded that MKC had contacted him in relation to the Referendum date to	
	discuss any potential issues which may have an impact on the turnout and voting.	
	This related to a previous disagreement with a resident from Naseby Court.	
	GAD however did not feel that this disagreement would impact on the	
	Referendum.	
24/19	Minutes:	
	To approve and sign the Minutes of the Neighbourhood Plan Committee Meeting	
	held on Monday 4 th November 2019.	
	4 Votes For 2 abs.	

Sign	ed	Cllr G.	A Davison	Date	.26.02.20
יקיע	.cu		\ Davisoriiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiii	Date	0 . 0 0

The Report was received from the IE who recommended that the Plan can now go to Referendum. In addition to the revised modifications made to the policies as recommended by the first IE, the second examiner recommended three further minor amendments to the three policies he considered. As a result the policies now meet all the legal requirements. 26/19 Update to Referendum Version of the Plan LE has liaised with HBD to make all recommended amendments and the draft document was circulated around to the group. DB at MKC is currently reviewing this document to ensure all necessary changes have been made. Once approved the document is ready for publishing. 27/28/19 Referendum Promotion GAD updated the meeting on a local radio station - Secklow Sounds. He suggested that this could be a good platform to introduce the NP Referendum to residents. LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and suggested May 20/20. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both pri	25/19	Independent Examiner's Report	
to Referendum. In addition to the revised modifications made to the policies as recommended by the first IE, the second examiner recommended three further minor amendments to the three policies he considered. As a result the policies now meet all the legal requirements. 26/19 Update to Referendum Version of the Plan LE has liaised with HBD to make all recommended amendments and the draft document was circulated around to the group. DB at MKC is currently reviewing this document to ensure all necessary changes have been made. Once approved the document is ready for publishing. 27/28/19 Referendum Promotion GAD updated the meeting on a local radio station - Secklow Sounds. He suggested that this could be a good platform to introduce the NP Referendum to residents. LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meetin	23/19		
recommended by the first IE, the second examiner recommended three further minor amendments to the three policies he considered. As a result the policies now meet all the legal requirements. 26/19 Update to Referendum Version of the Plan LE has liaised with HBD to make all recommended amendments and the draft document was circulated around to the group. DB at MKC is currently reviewing this document to ensure all necessary changes have been made. Once approved the document is ready for publishing. 27/28/19 Referendum Promotion GAD updated the meeting on a local radio station - Secklow Sounds. He suggested that this could be a good platform to introduce the NP Referendum to residents. LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided AA leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list o			
minor amendments to the three policies he considered. As a result the policies now meet all the legal requirements. 26/19 Update to Referendum Version of the Plan LE has liaised with HBD to make all recommended amendments and the draft document was circulated around to the group. DB at MKC is currently reviewing this document to ensure all necessary changes have been made. Once approved the document is ready for publishing. 27/28/19 Referendum Promotion GAD updated the meeting on a local radio station - Secklow Sounds. He suggested that this could be a good platform to introduce the NP Referendum to residents. LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Oth		·	
now meet all the legal requirements. 26/19 Update to Referendum Version of the Plan LE has liaised with HBD to make all recommended amendments and the draft document was circulated around to the group. DB at MKC is currently reviewing this document to ensure all necessary changes have been made. Once approved the document is ready for publishing. 27/28/19 Referendum Promotion GAD updated the meeting on a local radio station - Secklow Sounds. He suggested that this could be a good platform to introduce the NP Referendum to residents. LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices			
26/19 Update to Referendum Version of the Plan LE has liaised with HBD to make all recommended amendments and the draft document was circulated around to the group. DB at MKC is currently reviewing this document to ensure all necessary changes have been made. Once approved the document is ready for publishing. 27/28/19 Referendum Promotion GAD updated the meeting on a local radio station - Secklow Sounds. He suggested that this could be a good platform to introduce the NP Referendum to residents. LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards.			
LE has liaised with HBD to make all recommended amendments and the draft document was circulated around to the group. DB at MKC is currently reviewing this document to ensure all necessary changes have been made. Once approved the document is ready for publishing. 27/28/19 Referendum Promotion GAD updated the meeting on a local radio station - Secklow Sounds. He suggested that this could be a good platform to introduce the NP Referendum to residents. LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of t		now meet all the legal requirements.	
document was circulated around to the group. DB at MKC is currently reviewing this document to ensure all necessary changes have been made. Once approved the document is ready for publishing. 27/28/19 Referendum Promotion GAD updated the meeting on a local radio station - Secklow Sounds. He suggested that this could be a good platform to introduce the NP Referendum to residents. LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering	26/19	Update to Referendum Version of the Plan	
this document to ensure all necessary changes have been made. Once approved the document is ready for publishing. 27/28/19 Referendum Promotion GAD updated the meeting on a local radio station - Secklow Sounds. He suggested that this could be a good platform to introduce the NP Referendum to residents. LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		LE has liaised with HBD to make all recommended amendments and the draft	
the document is ready for publishing. Referendum Promotion GAD updated the meeting on a local radio station - Secklow Sounds. He suggested that this could be a good platform to introduce the NP Referendum to residents. LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		document was circulated around to the group. DB at MKC is currently reviewing	
27/28/19 Referendum Promotion GAD updated the meeting on a local radio station - Secklow Sounds. He suggested that this could be a good platform to introduce the NP Referendum to residents. LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		this document to ensure all necessary changes have been made. Once approved	
GAD updated the meeting on a local radio station - Secklow Sounds. He suggested that this could be a good platform to introduce the NP Referendum to residents. LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		the document is ready for publishing.	
that this could be a good platform to introduce the NP Referendum to residents. LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering	27/28/19	Referendum Promotion	
LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		GAD updated the meeting on a local radio station - Secklow Sounds. He suggested	
suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		that this could be a good platform to introduce the NP Referendum to residents.	
Easter holidays. LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		LE is awaiting confirmation from MKC for the date of the Referendum and	
LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		suggested May 2020. This would enable SPC to target groups before and over the	
for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as: 'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		Easter holidays.	
Po you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		LE to contact David Blandamer to advise that May would be the most suitable date	LE
'Do you want Milton Keynes Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		for the Referendum. LE to also ask DB to confirm the exact wording on the	LE
Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?' GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		Referendum Ballot Paper. This has now been confirmed as:	
GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering			
Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		Stantonbury to help it decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?'	
the NP would need to be separate from this consultation. LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		GAD advised the meeting that MKC had commenced the Regeneration and Estate	
LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		Renewals Strategy Consultation (27/01/20 – 24/4/20) and that any promotion of	
residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		the NP would need to be separate from this consultation.	
stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		LE proposed that a double sided A4 leaflet be printed and hand delivered to all SPC	
Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020. Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		residents promoting the Referendum date and when and where the polling	
Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		stations are to be located. This leaflet could possibly be included within the SPC	
copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies. GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		Newsletter, which is due to be delivered on or after 27 th February 2020.	
GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs. Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		Further discussion ensued regarding whether the residents should be sent a hard	
Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		copy of the NP. ST to obtain quotations from both printers and delivery companies.	ST
can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		GAD will take the quotes to the next Main Meeting (19/2/20) to discuss the costs.	GAD
include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards. Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		Once the Referendum date is confirmed a list of events at where the Referendum	
Date of next meeting To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		can be further promoted will be agreed. Other usual methods of promotion will	
To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering		include social media, SPC website, notices in shops and posters in noticeboards.	
		Date of next meeting	
Group meeting will take place on Wednesday 26 th February 2020 at 2.00pm		To confirm the date of the next SPC Neighbourhood Plan Committee/Steering	
		Group meeting will take place on Wednesday 26 th February 2020 at 2.00pm	

The meeting finished at 11.35am

SignedCllr G.A Davison Date	26.02.20
-----------------------------	----------